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For Immediate Release
CT DECLARATORY RULING PROCESS A SHAM
CHIRO BOARD REJECTS TELLING PATIENTS OF STROKE RISK
Westville, CT | March 16, 2010 – Victims of Chiropractic Abuse, Inc. (VOCA) is outraged that in less than three hours of “fact finding” the Connecticut Board of Chiropractic Examiners today rejected powerful evidence from four days of hearings that neck manipulation can cause stroke.
“We are supremely disappointed, but not surprised,” said Janet Levy, President of VOCA. “From the start of this Declaratory Ruling process it was evident that the chiropractors on the board had no intention of protecting patients’ rights.”

The board, which is missing two of the three public members required by law, voted 4-1 to reject a Declaratory Ruling that would have mandated chiropractors in Connecticut to warn patients of the stroke risk. The only dissenting vote came from the only member of the board representing the public, Jean Rexford, who is also the Executive Director of the Connecticut Center for Patient Safety.
“This is a ruling by chiropractors for chiropractors and against the public interest,” Levy said. “In fact, the American Chiropractic Association stated in one of its own news articles just this week that specifically informing patients about a relationship between neck adjustments and stroke would ‘set a dangerous precedent’ so this decision merely confirms the obvious – chiropractors would rather protect their business interests than protect their patients.”
According to the Model Code of Ethics of the Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards, members must respect patient autonomy and ask themselves, “Would I be exploiting others, treating them paternalistically, or otherwise affecting them without their free and informed consent?”

VOCA strongly believes the Connecticut Chiropractic Board is violating this basic ethical tenant of their professional with today’s decision.

The Connecticut State Board of Chiropractic Examiners now has 90-days to issue its formal written ruling, but in the meantime VOCA plans to continue to seek remedies.
About Victims of Chiropractic Abuse, Inc:
Victims of Chiropractic Abuse, Inc. (VOCA) was incorporated in May of 2005 to promote awareness of chiropractic risks through advocacy and legislation. VOCA seeks to require chiropractors to obtain informed consent from patients prior to treatment and believes malpractice claims against chiropractic physicians should be made public, just as they are for medical physicians.
www.vocact.com
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